
 

CORRIGENDUM-2  

 

(To the  Walk- In- Interview  for the post of Project Assistant/ JRF for 

the project “Developing a biomarker based prediction tool using 

artificial intelligence algorithm for detecting Epithelial Ovarian Cancer 

among patients presenting with ovarian mass” under Dr Suchitra 

Kumari, Associate Professor, Department of Biochemistry, AIIMS 

Bhubaneswar) 

 

 

    In view of the extension of the lockdown period (Covid-19 situation) the walk 

in interview for the post of Project Assistant/ JRF for the project “Developing a 

biomarker based prediction tool using artificial intelligence algorithm for detecting 

Epithelial Ovarian Cancer among patients presenting with ovarian mass” is 

postponed to 29th  June 2020, 2-5 PM with the following conditions 

If lockdown continues, the walk in interview date will be shifted, subjected to 

compliances of all regulations as applicable for lockdown and Covid-19 

Pandemic. 

 

 

 

Contact information  

Dr Suchitra Kumari  

E mail: biochem_suchitra@aiimsbhubaneswar.edu.in 


